
 
 
 
 
We at Barb O'Neill's Family and Friends, thank the hundreds of volunteers and dozens 
of local businesses and groups that made our 2010 Season of Giving such a 
success.  With our Thanksgiving and Christmas holiday dinners, clothing bank, free toys 
for children and parent’s gift boutique, we made the holiday season a little brighter for 
thousands of our neighbors.  Our volunteers and donors made these events the 
success they are.    
  
It is this sense of giving and commitment to community that make the South Sound area 
such a wonderful place to live.  We offer our thanks, our appreciation, and our blessings 
to you all for your help in making our community a better place. 
  
 
 
Barb O'Neill's Family and Friends 

 
 

  


